Date: 09-10-2013 8:35 am

From: Shaperanch [ nasmR—E—
To: Veronica Larson

Subject: Disposal well comments

Dear Veronica,

It is my opinion that it is imperative for the Railroad Commission to notify Groundwater Conservation
Districts when there is a proposed drilling of a disposal well in their district. This notification should be
done by mail directly to the office of the local GCD.

| also believe that the radius of inspection around new disposal wells should be increased to %2 mile from
the present 1/4 mile.

Hugh Fitzsimons, Director Wintergarden Groundwater Conservation District.



